
Maple Ridge General Information and Pricing: 

Art Proofs: Proofs are sent only when requested on the purchase order. Proofs will be sent within 48 hours 
upon receipt of the complete order and usable artwork. Order will remain on HOLD until receipt of the 
complete order including proof approval. No charge for first proof.  Additional proofs are $20.00 per proof. 

Virtual Proofs: Virtual proofs are sent only when requested on the purchase order. Virtual proofs will be sent 
within 48 hours upon receipt of the complete order and usable artwork. Order will remain on HOLD until 
receipt of the complete order including virtual proof approval. 

Pre-Production Proofs: Pre-production proofs are sent only when requested on the purchase order. Order will 
remain on HOLD until receipt of the complete order including pre-production proof approval. Pre-production 
proofs will be billed at purchased quantity price. 

Greeting Card Proofs: Greeting card proofs are sent on all layouts that are deemed questionable and the order 
will be placed on HOLD until the greeting card proof is approved. 

Extra Services 

Set-up Charge 50.00 

Exact Reorder Set-up Charge 20.00 

 Drop Shipments and Bulk Shipments 

For extra convenience, your gifts can be drop shipped individually to each recipient within the United States. 
These charges are in addition to UPS or FedEx residential charges. The cost for this service is $4.00 per 
carton plus shipping charges for lists correctly submitted and emailed using Maple Ridge Farms' preformatted 
spreadsheet. For faxed lists and lists in other formats, the cost is $6.00 per carton. When supplied list does not 

match the quantity on the purchase order, factory will adjust order to match the quantity on the shipping 

list.  – All Bulk Shipments to one location will incur a $4.00 per master carton/safe ship carton plus shipping 
charges. 

Bulk Shipments to 1 Location (Safe Ship) 4.00 per Master Carton 

Individual Drop Shipments directly to recipients 4.00 per Master Carton 

 Enclosure of gift cards (when supplied by customer) 

All cards the same No Charge 

Cards to be matched to each recipient 2.50 each 

Cards to be enclosed in provided envelope 0.75 each 

 Gift cards (provided by Maple Ridge Farms) 

Same message on all cards 4.00  each 



Various messages on cards 8.00  each 

Set-up for black & white logo 20.00  

Exact repeat set-up for black & white logo 10.00  

 Foreign shipments 
Because of the changes in customs procedures, foreign shipments to destinations other than Canada can no 
longer be accommodated. The charges below are in addition to carrier's shipping and handling charges and are 
per recipient. Shipments to Canada require the recipient's phone number.  

US Mail 12.50 

UPS and FedEx 30.00 

Other Carriers 75.00 

 Less than Minimum Orders 

(not available from Nov. 25 - Dec. 17) 

Imprinted 50.00 per item 

Unimprinted 20.00 per item 

 Art charges (Clean-up, Revisions or Changes to artwork) 45.00  

Cancellations (plus cost of work already completed) 125.00  

Corrections to zip code or finding zip code 5.00 each 

Changes to Orders 30.00  

Intercept 20.00 per carton 

Insulated Shipping Carton and Ice 5.00 each 

Line Drawing Service 90.00 each 

Oversized imprints (Wooden Collector's Boxes Only) 62.50 per order 

Preparation of bills of lading or air bills 6.25 each 

Rebilling charge 25.00  

Release charge (per release) 12.50 per release 

Second position imprint 4.00 each 

Signature Required service 10.00 per carton 

Spec samples EQP + 20.00  



Special imprint location 62.50  

Split shipments (multiple ship dates) 12.50 per shipment 

100% Satisfaction Guarantee 

We guarantee that you will be absolutely delighted with your gift selection.  If you or your recipients are not 
completely satisfied with any item, return it to us within 5 days and we will cheerfully replace it, issue a credit, 
or refund your payment, whichever you prefer. 

Prior to returning an item, contact factory for return authorization number. 

 

Stock Designs - Firebranding 

Stock Designs - Foil Stamped Ribbon 

 

 



Typestyles 

Maple Ridge Farms Stock Gift Cards: 

For extra convenience, we are happy to provide a variety of enclosure cards for your gifts. Your message (and 
logo, if you wish) is printed on the inside of the cards. Please limit your count for messages to 30 words without 
a logo or 15 words with a logo. 

 Choose the design that you desire and specify on purchase order. Item# is listed under each card. See below. 

 If no card design is designated on order, blank cards will be used with your message printed inside. 

 Cards are printed with black ink and the font is Times New Roman Italic. 

 Same message on all cards: $4.00 per card. If any card does not contain the identical message, the charge is 

$8.00 per card for all cards. 

 Logos on cards: Black & white logos can be added with a $20.00 Set-up Charge; Exact Reorder Set-up Charge is 

$10.00 The logo will be placed toward the bottom of the card beneath your message. 

 If layout is not specified, factory will use its best judgment. 

 Proofs are sent on all layouts that are deemed questionable and order will be placed on hold until the proof is 

approved.       

 



Enclosure of customer supplied gift card:  

For your convenience, we can insert your Greeting Cards at no charge if all cards are the same and are provided 
with the order. 

 Review bullets below each price grid for maximum card size per item. 

 No charge if all cards are the same and are provided with order. 

 If cards must be matched to individual recipients or groups of recipients or if only certain packages get cards, the 

charge is $2.50 per card. 

 If cards must be enclosed in provided envelopes, the charge is $0.75 per card. 

 Factory will use its best efforts to accommodate cards that exceed gift dimensions; folding and bending of cards 

may be required. 

 Please include 5 extra cards per order. If enough cards are not provided for your order, Maple Ridge Farms will 

provide our stock card at $4.00 per card. 

Production Time: 7 working days from complete order (with the exception of items being pad printed, which 
are 7 working days) for imprinted and un-imprinted orders shipping to one location. Complete order means: 
purchase order, artwork, proof approvals, enclosure cards, and shipping instructions. Individual shipments 

require 10 working days. 

Rush Service: Usually available. Extra charge may apply. Contact factory prior to placement of order to obtain 
ship date. 

Methods: Standard: Ground. Best: Overnight, 2 Day or 3 Day service available. Orders that request shipping 
charges to be prepaid and added to the invoice will have the gross freight charges added. A $4.00 per carton 

charge will apply to all shipments whether they are shipped 'prepay & add', billed to your account number, 

or to your customer's account number. 

Addresses: Addresses must contain name, street address, apartment or suite number, city, state, and correct zip 
code. UPS and Federal Express will not deliver to PO boxes and will not accept addresses without correct zip 
code. The cost to find and correct zip codes is $15.00 per package. Factory cannot be responsible for lost or 
delayed packages because of insufficient address. Credit is not provided for packages that are returned because 
of inadequate or inaccurate address. 

C.O.D. Shipments: Not available. 

Export Shipments: Due to custom regulations, foreign shipments are limited to Canada. Meat, Salmon and 
Cheese cannot be shipped outside the United States. Individual drop shipments to Canada can be accommodated 
via US Mail at $12.50 per recipient, plus postage. Mail shipments to Canada are not traceable. Bulk or 
individual drop shipments to Canada can be accommodated via UPS at $30.00 per address plus shipping 
charges. A UPS third party number is required. Shipping, brokerage, duties and taxes are billed to the 

number provided.  Shipments to Canada require the recipient's phone number. 

Shipping Weights: Approximate shipping weights are shown in catalog. Dimensional weights used for 
determining shipment charges are higher for certain gifts. Refer to price grids for dimensional weights. 

Shipping Dates: Desired ship date must be specified. Allow adequate transit time from Wisconsin factory. 
Please indicate 'in hand date'. Factory cannot be responsible for delivery date, as transit time is not in its control. 
If you need assistance in determining ship date, contact factory. Most carriers do not guarantee transit time 
From Thanksgiving through the end of December. 

FOB: Wisconsin Factory 


